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From: Stephen Miles < >
Sent: 25 March 2023 12:41
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquino Interconnector

Categories: Consultation Respone

As a resident of Portsmouth I would like to register my objection and dismay at the proposed plans by a company 
owed by Russian born oligarchs to be allowed any permission to be involved in the supply of any electricity to the 
uk. They have already been granted exemption from pricing regulations and the plan contradicts current UK energy 
policy. Further more the impact on the environment, the likely compulsory purchases require, and the years of 
disruption to our city cannot and should not be ignored. The other serious concerns are that oligarchs are what they 
are because of their close links to the Kremlin, if you then factor in Russias recent behaviour Ukraine,Salisbury 
attacks, Murders of dissidents and the arrest imprisonment and suppression of their own citizens it seems beyond 
belief that we consider any Russian influence or involvement in our wonderful and democratic country. 
Mr.S.Miles. 
 
Sent from my iPad 




